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July 1, 2014

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Attn:	Steven V. King
	Executive Director and Secretary

Re:	Docket UE-111880
REVISED—2012-2013 Biennial Conservation Report

Pacific Power and Light Company (Company) submits an original and two copies of the Company’s revised 2012-2013 Biennial Conservation Report.

During review of the 2012-2013 Biennial Conservation Report submitted on May 30, 2014, the Washington Demand-Side Management Advisory Committee and Public Counsel requested that the Company update the report to reflect an adjustment to the Home Energy Savings program attic insulation measures, due to reconciliation still being performed at the time the report was originally filed on May 30, 2014.

If you have any informal inquiries regarding this matter, please contact Natasha Siores, Director, Regulatory Affairs & Revenue Requirement, at (503) 813-6583.

Sincerely,



Kathryn Hymas
Vice President, Demand-Side Management

Enclosure
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